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From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: June-05-15 10:13 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Enough of this borderline extortion. The price hikes are not justified at all. They are in NO
WAY on par with the inflation rate or our salary increases. It is understandable that prices
should go up for a company to survive but at this rate, it is simply greed.
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